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City of Encinitas 

Segment C  

FAQ - Businesses 
 
 
1. What are the specific improvements being made during Segment C West construction? 

The following map outlines the various construction activities and improvements that will be built 
during Segment C West.  

 

 

2. Will people still be able to walk on the sidewalk and access businesses during construction? 

Yes. Access to the businesses will be provided by the contractor during construction activities.  

 

3. Will restaurants have outdoor seating during construction? 

Permits allowing outdoor seating located in the street right of way expire on January 1, 2024, per 
the Encinitas city council.  Any construction activities in these areas are not anticipated to begin until 
Spring of 2024. It appears that no restaurant seating will be affected by the construction of this 
project until Spring 2024.  
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4. Will customers still be able to access parking lots during construction? 

During construction, access to driveways and businesses will be maintained, but the community can 
expect noise, dust, lighting, periodic lane and road closures, and large construction vehicles in the 
area. 

 

5. Where will the new drainage infrastructure be? 

The new drainage improvements will extend from Jupiter Street to La Costa Avenue. There will be 
drainage infrastructure construction on the east side of NCH 101 and on the west side with the 
streetscape surface improvements.  


